
PORTLAND HARBOUR AUTHORITY LIMITED 
 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners 
 

No 07/2017  
 

 

DIVING AT WORK REGULATIONS 1997 
 

The Diving at Work Regulations 1997 require that commercial diving within a 

Harbour is undertaken safely and in accordance with the Regulations. 

 

In order to assure itself that those obligations are met, Portland Harbour Authority 

only allow approved diving contractors to carry out commercial diving operations 

within Portland Harbour Authority Limits.  

 

A list of approved diving contractors can be obtained from Portland Harbour 

Authority Limited. 

 

Portland Harbour Authority requires all approved diving contractors, intending to 

carry out commercial diving operations within Portland Harbour Authority Limits, to 

obtain a permit to work from the Harbour Master prior to the commencement of 

operations. 

 

All applications for commercial diving approval and Permits to Work are to be made 

to: 

 

Portland Harbour Authority Limited 

Harbour Office 

Portland Port 

Castletown 

Portland 

Dorset DT5 1PP 

Tel: 00 44 (0) 1305 825335 

E-mail: eta@portland-port.co.uk 

 

LNTM No 10/2008 is hereby revoked 

 

This Notice is issued under the powers vested by the Portland Harbour Revision 

Order 1997. 

 

 Captain M Shipley 

       General Manager (Marine) 

        9th January 2017 

 

 

Owners, Agents, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure 

that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or persons in charge of 

their vessels or craft. 

mailto:eta@portland-port.co.uk

